
 

Our House! 
This week we have been drawing pictures 

of our own house. 

 
We talked about what we liked about our 

house and which room was our favourite. 

 

What material is your house made out of? 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Transition into Reception. 
This week the children have had two visits to 

Reception.  They were very eager to talk about 

what they had enjoyed doing during their visit.  

The outdoor area proved to be a real hit as 

they thoroughly loved trying out the new 

climbing equipment. 

 

We hope you had an enjoyable stay and play  

too! 

 

 

 

3D Shapes! 
This week the children have been building 

houses using the wooden blocks. 

 
We looked for the best shapes for the 

chimney, roof and walls.  We talked about 

using cubes, cuboids, triangular prisms and 

cylinders. 

 

 

 
5th July 2024 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Thursday 11th July – Sports Day – 

9.00am or 1.30pm on the field. 

 

Friday 12th July – Music Festival – for 

the children in the afternoon starting at 

1.15pm on the KS2 Football Pitch. 

 

Monday 15th July – your child will go into 

Reception for a Stay and Play session. 

 

Wednesday 17th July – Graduation 

morning at 10.15am for the children 

leaving Pre-School.  We will start in the 

Key Stage One hall and sing a selection of 

songs and then afterwards you and your 

family are invited to attend a garden 

party in Pre-School. 

 

Friday 19th July – Pre-School closes for 

the Summer Holidays. 

 

Friday 6th September – Pre-School 

opens for the children staying with us. 

 

 

Repeating Patterns. 
This week we have been making repeating 

patterns with the Duplo blocks.  We chose two 

colours and created a patterned tower. 

 
 


